
 
 

 Welcome to The Compassionate Friends. We are sorry for the reason you are 
here, but are glad that you found us. You Need Not Walk Alone, we are The 
Compassionate Friends.  

JANUARY 2019 
HOUSTON NORTHWEST CHAPTER 

www.houstonnorthwesttcf.org  

 
We meet the second Tuesday of each month at 7:00pm. 

(Our next meeting is Tuesday, Jan.  8th) 
at 

Cypress Creek Christian Church  
6823 Cypresswood Drive 

Spring, Texas 77379 
 

The Church is located between Stuebner Airline and Kuykendahl, about 2 miles north of FM 
1960 West.  We meet in the Forum (center building) of the Church between the Courthouse 

and the Barbara Bush Library.  At the York Minster traffic light turn into the Church area 
parking.  Follow the posted signs to the meeting room. 

 
Chapter Leader:  

David Hendricks 
936-441-3840  

dbhhendricks@hotmail.com 
  

South Texas Regional Coordinators: 
Henrik and Ghislaine Thomsen 
thomsen.tcfkaty@gmail.com 

 
Newsletter Editor: 

Linda Brewer 936-441-3840 
llbrewer67@hotmail.com 

 

National Headquarters, TCF 
P.O. Box 3696 

Oakbrook, IL 60522-3696 
1-876-969-0010 

www.compassionatefriends.org 

http://www.houstonnorthwesttcf.org/
mailto:dbhhendricks@hotmail.com
mailto:llbrewer67@hotmail.com


 

THE COMPASSIONATE FRIENDS  

MISSION STATEMENT  

When a child dies, at any age, the family suffers intense pain and may feel hopeless and 

isolated.  The Compassionate Friends provides highly personal comfort, hope, and support to 

every family experiencing the death of a son or a daughter, a brother or a sister, or a grandchild, 

and helps others better assist the grieving family.  

 

To the Newly Bereaved 
 

As the years pass, we see new members come into the chapter, and we try to help them with 
their grief as we progress in our own. Over and over again, I have seen newly bereaved parents come to 
their first meeting totally devastated and convinced that their lives are over. Through the months (and 
years) I have seen them struggle and suffer and try to find meaning in their lives again. And they do! 
Through all the anger, pain and tears, somehow the human spirit is able to survive and flower again in a 
new life ς perhaps a changed life and possibly a sadder one, but a stronger one nevertheless. 
 

We feel so weak and crushed when our beloved children die, but I know because I have seen it 
ŎƻǳƴǘƭŜǎǎ ǘƛƳŜǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊǎ LΩǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘ ǿith The Compassionate Friends that we can make it 
together. When you walked through the door for the first meeting, you were frightened and nervous; 
but with that step you made a statement about your life. With that first step through the door, you said 
you wanted to ǘǊȅΣ ȅƻǳ ǿŀƴǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŦƛƴŘ ŀ ǊŜŀǎƻƴ ŦƻǊ ƭƛǾƛƴƎ ŀƎŀƛƴΣ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ǿŜǊŜƴΩǘ ǿƛƭƭƛƴƎ ǘƻ ōŜ ǎǿŀƭƭƻǿŜŘ 
by your grief. You wanted to go forward, and those first steps into The Compassionate Friends began 
your journey. 

 
The journey will be a long one, for you loved your child with all your heart and soul. When that 

child died, a part of you was ripped away. It takes a long time to repair that large hole. The journey will 
not always be steady or constant; there will be many setbacks. Those of us who have taken the journey 
ōŜŦƻǊŜ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŀǎǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳ ǘƘŀǘΣ ǿƘƛƭŜ ǘƘŜǊŜ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ƴƻ Ǌŀƛƴōƻǿ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŜƴŘΣ ǘƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ƛƴŘŜŜŘ άƭƛƎƘǘ 
at the end of the ǘǳƴƴŜƭΦέ 
 

We want to help you as we were helped, but in the beginning and in the long run, you must help 
yourself. You have to want to get better, to talk about your loss, to struggle through the grief. We will 
ƭƛǎǘŜƴΣ ǎǳƎƎŜǎǘΣ ǎƘŀǊŜ ŀƴŘ ƭŀǳƎƘ ŀƴŘ ŎǊȅ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳΤ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ƘƻǇŜΣ ŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǘƛƳŜ ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊΣ ȅƻǳΩƭƭ ōe several 
steps along in your personal journey through grief. Then you can begin to help others. 

 

 

 



JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 
 

Eric Reiland, Son of Kimberly Crawford and Grandson of Janet Heilman 

Anthony Boras, Son of Walter Boras 

Ava Helena Wallheimer, Daughter of Angela Wallheimer 

Patrick Williams, Son of Poppy & Steve Williams 

Syrina Snow Salazar, Daughter of April R. Torres 

Ronald Lee, Son of Ana Castellanos 

Samantha Dawn Quesada, Daughter of Albert & Dawn Quesada 

Amber Eileen Schulze, Daughter of Lisa Schulze 

Patrick Noel Jernigan, Son of Juanice Jernigan 

Amanda Jane Franklin, Daughter of Jane Draycott 

Christy Wempe, Daughter of Ann & Lance Parks 

Karen Crawford, Daughter of Kim Crawford  

Shane Woodson, Son of Theresa Woodson 

Lucy Gale, Daughter of Steve & Jackie Sanders 

Braiden Mainor, Grandson of Barbara Herring 

Christina, Granddaughter of Barbara Thomas 

Kailey Massey, Daughter of Terry & Wendy Massey 

Matthew Coers, Son of Michelle Guerrero 

Mark Cook, Son of Bill and Joanne Cook 

Sean Anthony May, Son of David & Ann May  

Joshua Bell, Son of Steve and Donna Bell 

Reagan Ottnat, Daughter of Stacy Ottnat 

Elijah James Knight, Son of Stephen and Courtney Knight   

 
JANUARY ANGEL DATES 

 
Ryan David Dodson, Son of Diane & David Dodson 

Alex John Piniewski, Son of Bob & Christi Piniewski 

Hugo Alberto DeLeon, Son of Lupita DeLeon 

Kenneth Ray Roberts, III, Son of Brenda Johnson 

Darrell Wayne McSpadden, Son of Janet & Robert McSpadden 

Brandon Miller Estes, Son of Holly Olive 

Derek Johns, Son of Shauna & Jeff Cook 

Devin Giblin, Son of Tanya Giblin 

Tiffany Gower, Daughter of Brenda Whitworth 

Patrick Burns, Son of Ray & Amanda Burns 

Adam Kujawa, Son of Larry & Sara Kujawa  

Kailey Massey, Daughter of Terry & Wendy Massey 

Jasmins Potter Jr., Son of Jasmins & Erika Potter 

Joel Sloan, Son of Jim & Glenna Sloan 

Kathy Degen, Sister of Clare Watkins 

Joshua Pham, Son of Tony & Peach Pham 

Catherine Breeding, Daughter of Barbara Breeding 

Sean Anthony May, Son of David and Ann May 

Jared Mayfield, Son of Robbie Lampkins 

Stephen Verdell Jr., Son of Stephen Verdell and Melinda Nagle 

Jessica Nicole Driskell, Daughter of Patricia Ann Tull 

 



CHAPTER NEWS 
 

Our next meeting is Tuesday, January 8th at 7pm.   
 

 

A Warm Welcome to Our New Members - ²ŜΩǊŜ DƭŀŘ ¸ƻǳ CƻǳƴŘ ¦ǎΦ 
 

 We offer our warmest welcome to our new members.  If you have walked through the door to 
a TCF meeting, we understand how traumatic and difficult that is to do...we have all taken that step and 
reach out to you in friendship and support.  

As our TCF Credo says, άWe come from different walks of lifeΧέ, but the common bond we now 
share is the death of a beloved child, grandchild, or sibling. Others cannot understand the terrifying and 
debilitating emotional issues that occur in our daily lives once this event happens; a TCF member can 
and does!  

We hope you will find our meetings and newsletters to be a source of comfort, a place where 

tears are allowed, no judgments are made and the hope that through this trauma, we can once again 

find hope and meaning in our lives. 

 

"A Special Remembranceò 

 If you  would like to submit an article about your child for our newsletter please send 

them to me, Linda Brewer at  llbrewer67@hotmail.com.  It's a wonderful tribute to your child to 

share a writing about him or her so that everyone may get to know them. Tell us what he or she 

liked. Did they have siblings? What were their hobbies? Where did they go to school or worked?  

Please let us hear from you. 

 

 

Love Gifts ï A Way to Remember  
There are no dues to belong to Compassionate Friends, because we have already paid the ultimate 

price; the loss of our loved one(s). A Love Gift is a gift of money given in honor of a child, who has died, 

or a gift of thanksgiving that their own children are alive and well, or simply a gift from someone who 

wants to help support our Chapter. Your gifts are tax deductible and are used to reach out to other 

bereaved parents, grandparents, and siblings. Your gifts support this newsletter, our TCF Library, and 

other Chapter expenses. 

 
 

A new year brings time to reflect on the children we love, 
those who remain with us and those for whom we grieve ~ 

Wayne Loder 
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"A  Special Thank You ó 

 

 Special thanks goes out t o the  Jer sery Village High School and  

the JV Players for hosting our 2018 Ca ndle Lighting Service.  Our 

Candle Lighting Service has been held at Jersey Village High  for 19 

years .  We appreciate  the students for their dedication and support 

of  The Compassionate Friends and  for hosting the Candle Lighting 

these past 19  years .  Thanks  JV Players ,we a ppreciate  all your hard 

work for  putting together a  beautiful   Candle L ighting Service each 

year!  

 



 

 




